
 
 

WELCOME TO ST. JOSEPH’S AND MISSIONS 
 

FACEBOOK 
Please send us friend request to our facebook account:  joseph bracebridge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
SUNDAY MORNING COFFEE AFTER 9:00 AM MASS 
EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO COME AND MEET YOUR FELLOW 
PARISHIONERS IN THE PARISH HALL. 
FEBRUARY 4TH PETER CASSIDY 

FEBRUARY 11TH COLLEEN HURRELL 
 
Dear Friends in Christ Jesus,  
“In the morning, while it was still very 
dark, Jesus got up and went out to a 
deserted place and there He 
prayed.”(Mark 1. 37)  Christ our Lord 
spent time with His Father and He often withdrew from His Apostles, 
disciples and others and was in a lonely and deserted place with God the 
Father.  He renewed His divine relationship with His Father.  From the 
beginning of His public mission, Christ always spent time with His 
Father in prayer.  Before and after His miracles and wonders; before and 
after His preaching and teaching, Christ was with the Father.  He 
connected with His Father and thus He invites us to spend time with 
God.  As we spend time with the heavenly Father, new strength and 
spiritual energy be given to us.  We will come to know that we belong to 
heaven.  Yes, heaven is our homeland and we are all getting ready to go 
to our heavenly Father.  So let us spend more time in prayer and connect 
with God the Father through Christ our Lord. God Bless Fr. Peter 
 
SPIRITUAL THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 
Correction does much  
But encouragement does more. 
 
SAINT’S CORNER  
Saint Agatha – Agatha is known mainly through 
legend.  She died during the time of the Decian 
persecution (249-251).  It is alleged that she was 
sent to a brothel to force her to give up her faith.  
After she was tortured, the apostle Peter is said 
to have appeared and cured her.  The following 
day she died in prison of new cruelties.  Her intervention was 
credited with stilling the eruption of Mount Etna the year after her 
burial.  In the Middle Ages, especially in southern Germany, bread, 
candles, fruit and letters were blessed in her name to ward off 
destruction by fire.  She is considered a patron of miners, alpine 
guides and nurses.  She is mentioned in Eucharistic Prayer 1. 

.FEBRUARY 4, 2018 
 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 (Liturgical colour GREEN, symbolizing LIFE & HOPE) 

 

FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 
Sanctuary candle for this month is burning for the speedy 
recovery of those who are sick.  May God continue to bless 
and heal them in Christ Jesus.  “If one member suffers, we 
all suffer together; if one member is honoured, all rejoice 

together.” (1Cor. 12:26) 
 

FEBRUARY DEVOTION 
February is the month dedicated to the 
Holy Family.  Though the start of the 
Lenten season changes within the 
calendar year, a fair-sized portion of 
February gives us a space of time 
between the Christmas celebrations and 
the increased focus on Jesus’ public life 
and ministry, which occurs in Lent.  It is a transition from the feast of 
Christmas to the fasting of Lent.  Therefore traditionally February has 
become a time to recall the Holy Family; within the Holy Family is where 
Jesus spent the time between His birth and embarking on His public 
journey. 
 
 

SIMCOE MUSKOKA CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD 
Please see the message on the bulletin board at the back of the 
church from Carol Corriveau-Truchon, Chair of the Simcoe 
Muskoka Catholic District School Board. 
 
 

THOUGHTS TO PONDER.. 
The world is a book, and those who do not travel read only a page. 
You have made us for yourself, O Lord, and our hearts are restless until they rest 
in you. 
Hope has two beautiful daughters.  Their names are anger and courage; anger at 
the way things are, and courage to see that they do not remain the way they are. 
Give me chastity and continence, but not yet. 
Love, and do what you like. 
Faith is to believe what you do not yet see; the reward for this faith is to see what 
you believe. 
God loves each of us as if there were only one of us. 
Miracles are not contrary to nature, but only contrary to what we know about 
nature. 
Since love grows within you, so beauty grows.  For love is the beauty of the soul. 
Complete abstinence is easier than perfect moderation. 
 
 

IN SYMPATHY 
The father of His Excellency Most Reverend Bishop Miehm, Jerome 
Miehm, died peacefully on January 23, 
2018.  Please keep Jerome, His Excellency 
and the Miehm family in your prayers.  
Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon him.  May his 
soul and the souls of all the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 
 
 

DICTIONARY OF THE CATHOLIC TERMS:  
Amen:  A Hebrew word meaning truly; it is so; let it be done, signifying 
agreement with what has been said. The prayers of the New Testament 
and of the Church's liturgy, and the Creeds, conclude with amen. Jesus 
used the word to introduce solemn assertions, to emphasize their 
trustworthiness and authority. 
 

OLD PALMS  
Please bring your old palms from last year in and place them on one 
of the tables at the entrance to the church.  Thank you. 

FEBRUARY 4, 2018 
UPCOMING PARISH EVENTS 
February 13th CWL Potluck and Meeting after 6 pm Mass 
February 26th Knights of Columbus Meeting 7 pm 
February 27th Parish Council Meeting 2 pm downstairs 
March 3rd CWL Day of Reflection 
March 24th & 25th CWL Bake Sale 
 (PLEASE NOTIFY THE OFFICE AS SOON AS YOU ARE AWARE OF 
A DATE AND TIME OF AN UPCOMING MEETING IN THE PARISH.)   
 
 

THE POPE’S INTENTION FOR  
THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY 
Universal:  Say “No” to Corruption That those who 
have material, political or spiritual power may resist 
any lure of corruption. 
 

 
CATECHISM OF THE CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Why the Church is called apostolic? 
The Church is called apostolic because she was founded 
upon the apostles, holds fast to their Tradition, and is 
governed by their successors. 

 

 
Please call us at 705-645-2294 
If you would like to have a visit or anyone whom you know 
are sick, please kindly give us a call.  Father Peter would 
like to take Communion and pray with them.  Let us 
continue to pray for those who are sick and their speedy 

recovery.  God bless.           

2018 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
If you would like offertory envelopes please call Carol 705-
645-2294 Monday to Thursday 9 am to 2 pm. 
 
SUNDAY COLLECTIONS 
 

January 28th                                    $3,451.00  
Thank you for building up your church. 

 
2017 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 
The envelopes are ready for pick up at the main entrance to the church.  If there 
is a problem either you can’t find your envelopes or a correction is to be made 
please call the office (705-645-2294) MONDAY-THURSDAY FROM 9AM-2PM.  
THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR YOUR CONTINUING SUPPORT! 
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 
We are happy to announce that our children’s Sunday school has 

already begun.  If you have children or 
grandchildren under 8 and would like to help 
them to know Christ, please kindly bring them to 
9:00 am Mass on Sundays.  We have amazing 
Sunday school teachers who will definitely lead 
them to Christ the way, truth and the life. 

 
HOSPICE MUSKOKA GRIEF SUPPORT SESSIONS 
2018 FREE SPRING GRIEF GROUP SESSIONS 
Granite Ridge Retirement Residence 
Wellness Centre, Bethune Drive, Gravenhurst 
Thurs., Mar.8, 2018 – Thurs., Apr. 26, 2018 from 6:30pm – 8:30 pm 
Bracebridge United Church, Dominion Street, Bracebridge 
Wed., Apr. 3, 2018 – Wed., May 23, 2018 from 5 pm – 6:30 pm 

CALL FOR CONSCIENCE CAMPAIGN 
The Call for Conscience 2018 Campaign is underway.  Most Rev. Bishop Miehm 
and bishops across Ontario are asking for an email address and/or postal code 
from every Catholic family in their community.  This information will be used to 
communicate periodically on issues of particular importance for the Catholic 
community.  The first campaign of 2018 is the Call for Conscience, inviting our 
elected Members of Provincial Parliament(MPP’s) and those seeking office this 
June to increase funding/access to  palliative care, to protect health car workers 
wishing to abstain from any involvement in euthanasia/assisted suicide and to 
protect faith based facilities from participation in euthanasia/assisted suicide.  
Please provide your contact information at the back of the church on the 
weekends of February 4 and 11, 2018.  Thank you for living our faith! 

ANNOUNCED MASSES FOR THE WEEK OF 
FEBRUARY 6 TO FEBRUARY 11, 2018 

 

TUES. 6 PM   DEC. RELATIVE & FRIENDS                                                     JOE WILSON      
WED.  9 AM    DEC RELATIVE & FRIENDS OF A PARISHIONER 
THURS. 9 AM  DEC. RELATIVES & FRIENDS                                         JOE & JILL FEBBO 
THURS. 10:45 AM  THE PINES – INTENTION OF ERINN KNIGHT                     LOUISE OLVER     
FRI.  9 AM       DEC. RELATIVES & FRIENDS                    MARIO & CATHY BENEDETTO 
SAT.  9 AM – 10 AM      CONFESSIONS   
SAT.  5 PM     FOR THE PARISH 
SUN.  9 AM    +DANIEL MCCRANK                                                         MCCRANK FAMILY 
SUN 11 AM    +VIOLETA PARUCHA & +AL LEOCADIO PARUCHA    HEINDEE PARUCHA 

 
 

 
 
NO SIN IS TOO BIG FOR HIM 
Christ knows our shortcomings and failures.  There is no sin 
that can not be forgiven by our Lord Jesus Christ.  In the 
ocean of His unlimited forgiveness, our sins are just a speck 
of dust.  Let us return to the Lord and celebrate our origin, 
meaning and purpose of life.  Christ has answer for 
everything.  He is the only way, truth and life and let us go to 
Him and receive His countless blessings.  Please consider returning to the Lord. 
 
 

ARE YOU AWAY FROM THE CHURCH? 

Though we are away from the Lord, He will not abandon us.  
His love surpasses everything else.  Nothing can stop Christ 
from loving us.  His love is unconditional and unlimited.  As 
we come to Him with all our pain, sufferings and difficulties, 
He will accept us with open arms.  Please consider coming 
back to the Lord and experience His unconditional love and 
kindness? 

 

 
CATHOLIC DIVORCE? 
The process of receiving an annulment in the Catholic Church can 
sometimes be difficult to understand.  We would like to help you! 
Friday evening, February 9th at 7 pm in St. Alphonsus Liguori 
Parish Hall we have invited Fr. Raymond Rick, Diocesan Priest 
and Canon lawyer, to come and speak and help you understand 
the process plus clear the air about some misconceptions.  All are 
invited to a Coffee House style evening with snacks and drinks.  
No charge. 

 
WHEEL CHAIR.. 
If you have a used wheelchair in good condition, please call the 
office.  It can be put to use and there is a person in need of a 
wheelchair. God Bless. 

 
 
Saint Vincent de Paul 2017 tax receipts are available at the 
back of the church.  Thank you for your generous 
contributions. 
 

CHURCH MOUSE SAYS: 
Plan ahead – It wasn’t raining when Noah  
built the ark. 

For  the  present  and  future,  St.  Joseph’s  Church  welcomes 
donation and bequests, large or small, so please consider your 
church in your giving and when making you will. 

We set forth our petitions before God, not in order to make 
known to Him our needs and desires, but rather so that we 
ourselves may realize that in these things it is necessary to 
turn to God for help.—St. Thomas Aquinas 




	Bullentin Cover-2017 last time oct 23,2017.pdf
	Page 1


